
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Terri Vasquez, Principal  
Date:  April 9, 2018 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
ENROLLMENT: 469 
AM Kindergarten: 54   1st Grade: 84 (+2 Spec Day)  
ELL Kindergarten (AM): 16   2nd Grade:  77 (+6 Spec Day)   
PM Kindergarten:  35   3rd Grade:  98 (+4 Spec Day) 
Pre-First: 14     4th Grade:  93 (+2 Spec Day)  

      Special Day (COSSA): 14 
 
CONFERENCES:  We had 93% attendance to our Spring Conferences in March.   
 
BOOK FAIR:  The PTO held a book fair during conferences.  They made $5,267 ($3,160 in book 
credit), a little bit higher than last year.  The PTO went with a local book fair company out of 
Meridian and received 60% back instead of the standard 50% from Scholastic.  Teachers made a 
“wish list” for parents to buy books and for the teachers to receive new books for their 
classrooms.  We certainly appreciate the parents and PTO for their support! 
 
JUMP ROPE FOR HEART:  Mr. Long held a week-long Jump Rope for Heart event during his PE 
classes.  Students secured pledges from family and friends.  The students raised over $900 for 
the American Heart Association. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:  
April 9 – DWA Assessments begin 
April 10 – Kindergarten Screening   1:00-7:00 pm 
April 13 – Staff In-service 
April 16 - Spring Walking Club begins 
April 18 – Dental Sealants for 1st & 2nd 
April 19 – Owyhee County Museum (4th Grade) 
April 23 – ISAT Begins 
April 26 – 1st Grade to Zoo 
May 7 – IRI/MAP begins 
May 7-10 – Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
 


